
Dear Praying Friends,                   Winter 2022

And thou shalt call His name JESUS: for He shall save His people from their sins. What a privilege it has been this past 
year to be part of telling the world a Saviour has come. 

Thank you for another year of faithful prayers and support. Your sacrificial giving and praying have enabled us to serve 
113 missionary families worldwide. As our missionaries serve around the world, we serve them so that they can focus 
on the Great Commission rather than the details back home.  

November.  We took part in a mission conference at Ambassador Baptist College. Jeremy preached for a couple of 
services, and Esther taught a ladies’ session. Seeing young people with a heart to serve the Lord is a blessing. We pray 
God will send many of these into His harvest fields. There is still hope for our sin-sick world. We must continue to 
preach and pray for laborers. 

Thanksgiving came, and along with family, we spent it with many college students away from home for the holidays. 
Every moment we can spend seeking to influence the next generation to serve the Lord is a joy and privilege.  

Several missionary families came by the office on furlough in November. It was exciting to visit, hear their stories of 
God’s work, and encourage them as they prepared to head back out to the mission field.  

December.  We finished the year with a busy month. Phone calls with 
missionaries, work at the home office, meetings to encourage missionaries on 
deputation, planning for the new mission year, and family kept us on our toes.  

At home, time refuses to slow, and our family is ever-changing. Allie turned 
17, added some hours to her work, and is close to finishing her senior year. 
Bethany turned 15, got her learner’s permit, and keeps the mission office 
clean. Judah is working on his 8th-grade year, helps and travels with his dad, 
and keeps up the grounds at the home office. Levi is working on the 3rd grade 
and enjoys helping at home and visiting the staff at the mission office. Eden is 
working on some preschool and brings joy to the home, as only the baby of the family can do. God has blessed us with 
a family that serves together. We are thankful for this opportunity to pour our hearts into the lives of missionary 
families around the world.

Thank you for your faithful prayer and support that enables us to continue serving to reach our world with the Gospel.

With Grateful Hearts,
Jeremy and Esther Lockhart
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